
 

 
 

Resume of the Fourth meeting in the Climate 
Assembly at SAMF – 29. November 2023  
 
Purpose 

The purpose of this meeting was to get as close to the final recommendations as 
possible. 

Welcome 

Reflections and adaptions from the open assembly 

Assembly members had received feedback from the Open Assembly and feedback from 
SAMF on the recommendations. 

The assembly broke into groups and the people who had attended the open assembly 
updated those who had not been able to attend on the input and discussion from the 
open assembly. 

After reading the new inputs, they discussed what was missing in the recommendations 
and if there was anything that needed to be changed. 

The participants then divided into pairs and worked on the wording of the 
recommendations. 

 

Feedback round. 
All the recommendations were printed out and posted on the wall. Participants then 
went around the room, read the recommendations and gave feedback on whether they 
agreed or not using a 'smiley' scale. 

 



 

 
 

Elaborate and finishing the recommendations. 

The meeting reconvened in new groups and adapted the recommendations to take into 
account the feedback and criticism from the smiley feedback. They focused on making 
changes to the recommendations so that those who couldn't support them could now. 
 

Status and process from here 

We Do Democracy explained the process of how the recommendations would be edited 
after the assembly. 

An editorial team was formed, and their job is to edit the recommendations to make 
sure that they are understandable, clear and that the meaning is easily understood. 

There will also be an online voting-process where all members will vote for the 
recommendation they can accept, and based on that, the final recommendations will be 
defined and prioritized.  

To evaluate the process, there will be an assessment form for all members, but SAMF 
will also conduct interviews with about 10 members.  have a separate assessment in the 
form of interviews that members can sign up for. 

The launch date for the recommendations is 18 January. 
 
Thank you for tonight. 

 

 

 


